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PRESIDENT 

GEORGE W. BUSH 

May 18, 2004 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
700 New Hampshire Avenue, Northwest 
Washington, D.C. 22037 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for traveling to Florida on behalf of my campaign last 
week to announce the National Veterans Steering Committee. The 
election will be close, and I am glad to have friends like you by my 
side. 

I look forward to the road ahead . 
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